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SA2021-050: Resolution to Approve the Union Sensor Faucet Green Fund Grant 
 

DATE: 4/12/2021 

AUTHOR(S): K.C. Cayo 

SPONSOR(S): Segregated University Fee Allocation Committee (SUFAC), Andrea 

Julson, Jared Zwettler,  

 

WHEREAS the Segregated University Fee Allocation Committee (SUFAC) approved 

this grant requesting $19,622.00 from the Green Fund to replace the Student Union 

faucets; and 

 

WHEREAS there are presently 51 manual faucets in the Union; and 

 

WHEREAS switching from manual faucets to sensor faucets can save up to 70% on 

water usage; and 

 

WHEREAS the Joint Committee on Environmental Sustainability (JCES) and SUFAC 

both passed this grant after considering that the Green Fund has a high balance and is 

close to meeting its cap; and  

 

WHEREAS if approved, the project would take place over the summer of 2021;  

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the University of Wisconsin La Crosse Student 

Senate approves this grant to replace the manual faucets in the Student Union with auto-

sensor faucets for the full amount of $19,622.00. 


